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 SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

 
 
 

 

  
 

1 
 
 
7pm 
Communications 
 
 

2 
 
 
7pm Christian Ed. 

3 
 
 
9am Bulletin 

Folding 
 
4pm Korean 

Prayer 
 
 
 

4 
 
8am Men’s 

Breakfast 
(Perkins) 

 
 

9:30am Church 
Quilters 

 

5 
 
 

9am Contemporary 

10am Sunday School 

10am Choir Practice 
11am Traditional  

2pm Korean 
4pm Praise Team 

 
 
 

6 
9am CD Ministry 
 

1pm Community 
Quilters 

 
PEO Chapter D 

6pm-9pm 
 
 
 
 
 

7 
Home Communion 
 
1pm Community 

Quilters 
 

6pm Quilting class 
 
 
 
 
 

8 
 
4pm Finance 
 

6:30pm Church 
Quilters 

 
 

 

9 
 
 
7pm B&G 

10 
 
 
9am Bulletin 

Folding 
 
 

4pm Korean 
Prayer 

 

11 
 
 
9:30am Church 
Quilters 
 
 

 
 
 
 

12 

9am Contemporary  
10am Sunday School 
10am Annual 

Congressional 
Meeting 

11am Traditional 

2pm Korean 
4pm Praise Team   
 

13 

9am CD Ministry 
 

1pm Community 
Quilters 

 
 

14 

1pm Community 
Quilters 

 

6pm Quilting class 
 
 
Valentine’s Day 

15 
 
6pm Mission 
 
6:30pm Church 

Quilters 
 
7pm Worship 
   
 
 

16 
 
2pm After Eve 
 
5:30pm 

Hospitality 
 
 
 

17 
9am Bulletin 

Folding 
 
 

4pm Korean 
Prayer  

 
 
***Newsletter 

Articles 
Due*** 

 
 

18 

9:30am Church 
Quilters 

 

 

PNP Officer 
Training in 
Grafton Led 
by Pastor 
Homan 

19 
 

9am Contemporary 

10am Sunday School 

10am Choir Practice 
11am Traditional  

2pm Korean 
4pm Praise Team 
 
 
 
 

20 

9am CD Ministry 
 

1pm Community 
Quilters 

 
 
 
President’s Day 

21 

1pm Community 
Quilters 

 

6pm Quilting class 

22 

 1pm Newsletter 
Folding 

 
 6:30pm Church 

Quilters 
 
7pm M&A 

23 
 
10am Dream 

Grant 
 
7pm Session 
 
 

 

24 
9am Bulletin 

Folding 
 
 

4pm Korean    
Prayer  

 
 

25 

9:30Church 
Quilters 

 

 
3pm Carpenter 

Renewal of 
vows 

26 
 
 

9am Contemporary 

10am Sunday School 

10am Choir Practice 
11am Traditional  

2pm Korean 
4pm Praise Team 

27 
 
9am CD Ministry 
1pm Community 

Quilters 
 

 

28 
1pm Community 

Quilters 
 
6pm Quilting Class 

  
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

Communion 
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CLERK’S CORNER 
At its stated meeting in January, Session: 

Heard the pastor has: 

Average 45 hours a week worked, roughly 20-25 in the office. 

Served communion 4 December 2016, 24 December 2016 and 1 January 2017. 

Did not serve Home communion in December 2015; served 8 people on 10 January 2017. 

Attended Worship, Hospitality, M&A, Mission, CE, Finance and Communications committee meetings. 

Taught New Members class. 

Is teaching Adult Sunday School (Adam Hamilton, “The Way”). 

Used continuing Ed for shared pulpit at Pastor Ferguson’s church 13 November 2016. 

Assisted with a wedding 18 November 2016. 

Moderated Congregational Meeting 11 December 2016. 

Led “Celebrate with Family” contemporary Christmas Eve Service. 

Led “Lesson and Carrols” Traditional Christmas Eve Service. 

Conducted officer training 10 January 2017. 

Heard Ministry and Administration: 

Conducted an annual performance review with Pastor Homan. 

Approved $50 Christmas bonus to each paid staff member. 

Approved sending a letter to members and friends of First Presbyterian to request contributions towards a Pastor 
Appreciation Gift. 

Heard Mission and Stewardship: 

Reviewed success of Thanksgiving meal, Angel Tree, Christmas Food Boxes and Salvation Army Bell Ringing. 

Set a CVIC monthly collection schedule for 2017. 

Planned for Soup Sampler on 15 January and Love Feast on 31 January. 

Agreed to participate in Feed My Starving Children 31 March – 3 April, if still possible. 

Heard Worship planned for Christmas Eve services and looking forward to early 2017. 

Heard Building and Grounds demolished the wall in the conference room. 

Heard Communications: 

Plans to publicize Easter, Faith and Fitness.   

Approved purchase of a 40-inch TV to be used as a message board near the “get involved” table. 

Heard Finance report that: 

In 2016 budget year, expenditures were down by $14,260 but pledges were down from projections, so budget year 
ended with a negative $8,731.  

A gift has been received for capital improvement. 

To save funds, Waste Management has been asked to change recycling pick -up from twice a month to once a 
month. 

Voted to disburse Applefest proceeds to Grand Forks Backpack Program ($637); kitchen supplies/equipment fund 
($637); Seeds ($500); Electronic Sign to cost, of sign, then any remaining to Debt Reduction fund ($2630.45); and 
Presbyterian Disaster Relief Fund ($2630.45). 

Heard Hospitality plans to create funeral committee groups. 

Heard Dream Grant is planning a Faith and Fitness seminar scheduled for 6 May 2017. 

Voted to reschedule monthly stated Session meetings to 7:00 p.m., the 4th Thursday of each month, beginning in 
February 2017. 

 

Session now meets the fourth Thursday of most months at 7:00 p.m.; the next stated Session meeting is 23 February 2017.  Members with 
concerns or ideas are encouraged to bring them to a Session member who can help ensure the appropriate committee gets an opportunity to 
work on the issue. 
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Gretchen Ryan  Feb 3 

David Vaaler  Feb 6 

Eli Homan    Feb 6 

Mike Faller    Feb 8 

Margaret Landry  Feb 11 

Karen Tankersley  Feb 14 

Stan Simmons   Feb 15 

Cindy Lander  Feb 21 

Beatrice Waithaka Kaai Feb 22 

Hannah Sheppard   Feb 25 

Charles Jr Sansburn  Feb 26 

If your birthday has been omitted, 
please contact the church office. 

Check out these 
new Books in the 
Library while you 
are enjoying coffee 

on Sunday. 

 

Let’s Roll!  By Lisa Beamer, wife of 
9-11 hero Todd Beamer 

Remembering Louis L’Amour 
Memoir by Reese Hawkins 
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I just want to take the moment and thank all those 
that helped make the Christmas Program a success.  
Thank you to the teachers, the children, the parents, 
who pitched in and helped, and all our talented 
musicians.  Together we shared in the beautiful story 
of Jesus’ birth.  Thank you too for the wonderful 
audience that came to hear the story.  Without you, 

the time together would have felt incomplete.  And last but certainly not 
least, thank you for the Santa surprise!  The children and adults all 
enjoyed their bags of goodies.  

                Thank you from the CE committee. 

Follow First Pres on Facebook 
and stay up to date with all of 
the current events happening 

in our ministry! 
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The Dordt College Choir 

performed January 4, at night at 

First Pres where 52 college 

students traveled from Sioux 

Center, Iowa, on their second of 

seven concerts to fund the tour. The ensemble filled the sanctuary to perform songs mostly by 

composers from Minnesota, such as Paul J. Christiansen and Eric Barnum. Benjamin Kornelis, 

director of the Dordt College Choir, has been leading the ensemble for 23 years all over the 

country. Kornelis said the group will travel to four different states and two Canadian provinces on 

the winter tour ending back at Dordt College.    

First Presbyterian hosted some of the students.  Thank you to the following families who opened up 

their homes to provide the students with a warm bed and breakfast in the morning. 

  The Elgins  The Folsons  The Georges  The Harms  
  The Homans  The Knutsons  The Millers  The Walkers 

From DAC Staff and Clients 

Thank you so much for the generous donations towards “Operation Red White Blue.”  The Christmas 
Stockings surely helped brighten the holidays for our soldiers away from home.  We couldn’t have done this 
project without you. 
 

From Nancy Anderson of Northland Rescue Missions 

Best Wishes to you and your families in the coming year!  We look forward to a continued partnership with you 
as we celebrate 75 years of New Beginnings at the Mission. 

Dordt College 
2017 Concert 

Choir Winter 
Tour 

Thank you. . . . . .  
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YŀǊŜƴ ¢ŀƴƪŜǊǎŜƭȅ ǿŀǎ 

ƎǊŀŎƛƻǳǎ ŜƴƻǳƎƘ ǘƻ 

ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘ /ȅƴǘƘƛŀ 

{ƘŀōōΣ ǘƘŜ 9ȄŜŎǳǝǾŜ 

5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ƻŦ Dƭƻōŀƭ 

CǊƛŜƴŘǎ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ Ϸрлл 

ŎƘŜŎƪ ŦǊƻƳ CƛǊǎǘ 

tǊŜǎōȅǘŜǊƛŀƴΦ     

CƛǊǎǘ tǊŜǎ ƘƻǎǘŜŘ ŀ 

ǎŜƴǎŀǝƻƴŀƭ {ƻǳǇ {ŀƳǇƭŜǊ 

ƻƴ {ǳƴŘŀȅΣ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ мрǘƘ ŀǘ 

мл ŀƳ ŀƴŘ ŀƎŀƛƴ ŀǘ ƴƻƻƴΦ 

¢ƘŜ ƳŜƴǳ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜǎ ƻǾŜǊ 

ŬƊŜŜƴ ŘƛũŜǊŜƴǘ ƘƻƳŜƳŀŘŜ 

ǎƻǳǇǎ ŀƴŘ ŀ ǾŀǊƛŜǘȅ ƻŦ 

ōǊŜŀŘǎΦ  hƴŜ ŎƻǳƭŘ ǎŀƳǇƭŜ 

ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ŜǾŜǊ ǇƻǇǳƭŀǊ /Ƙƛƭƛ 

ƻǊ wǳŜōŜƴ {ƻǳǇ  ǘƻ ǘƘŜ 

ƳƻǊŜ ŜȄƻǝŎ ǎƻǳǇǎ ǎǳŎƘ ŀǎ 

tƛŎƪƭŜŘ ƻǊ ±Ŝƴƛǎƻƴ DǳƳōƻΦ  

²ƘŀǘŜǾŜǊ ȅƻǳǊ ǘŀǎǘŜ ōǳŘǎ 

ŎǊŀǾŜŘΣ ƛǘ ƻƴ ƘŀƴŘ ǘƘŀǘ ŎƻƭŘ 

WŀƴǳŀǊȅ ŘŀȅΦ 



First Presbyterian Church of Grand Forks 

5555 S Washington St 

Grand Forks, ND 58201 

 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

First Presbyterian Church  

5555 S. Washington Street 

Grand Forks, ND 58201 

701-775-5545 

Our Staff 

Pastor: Spencer Homan 

Admin. Pro.: Amber Miller 

Custodian: John Norman 

Trad. Music Director: Devera Warcup 

Contemp. Music Leader: Susan Thaden 

firstpresgf.org 


